
Dr. Michael Johnson
AASB Thanks



Commissioner Johnson, 

From the bottom of our 

hearts, thank you for all of 
your hard work, dedication, 
and passion to improve the 
lives and opportunities of 

Alaska’s children through a 
quality public education.  


As you “toss the tie” 

and embark on the next 

chapter of your life’s 
journey, the staff and 
Board of Directors of 

AASB thank you and 

wish you all the best.



Dr. Johnson 
addresses 

the 2016 


AASB Annual  
Conference 

during his first 
year as DEED 
Commissioner 



2018 AASB Annual Conference



2018 AASB Leadership Academy and Legislative Fly-In



2018 Meeting with Governor Walker during AASB Legislative Fly-In



2018 News Conference with Governor Walker



2019 AASB Fly-In2019 AASB Annual Conference



2020 AASB Annual Conference (Virtual)



2021 AASB Annual Conference



2022 AASB Leadership Academy and Legislative Fly-In



AASB Commentary Newsletter Guest Columns



It	is	hard	to	imagine	the	Alaska	
Department	of	Education	without	your	

leadership.	Your	service	as	
commissioner	will	have	a	lasting	impact	
on	Alaska’s	Public	Education	policy.		


Through	partnership	and	your	calm,	
collected	demeanor,	you	gave	Alaska’s	
education	community	the	confidence	
that	DEED	was	in	their	corner.		For	
AASB	and	school	boards	across	the	
state,	we	have	appreciated	your	

humility	and	grace	and	your	unfailing	
support	of	the	importance	of	local	

school	board	governance.	

Thanks for being there for us through the years! 


